The meeting started at 7:14
There were 7 participants
Ellen appointed Teresa Fabre as the new Secretary
Ellen took assistance
Motion to table the April’s notes to Julyapproved
Motion to table may’s meeting notes to July approved
Our July meeting will be moved to July 18 and motion got approved
Sara talked about outreach
Motion to start new social media to reach potential affiliates for IABS with Facebook and Twitter (expanding later to Instagram and Tic Toc) is approved
Motion to contact high schools, colleges and universities (teachers and staff members) by emails, flyers, or in person meetings, starting in Fall. Motion is approved
Motion to host a social event the weekend before NFB convention. Trivia, games and chatting either with Minnesota or Maryland is approved
Ellen spoke about fundraising during our conventions. Also about the Washington seminar,, because the funds will be used towards that.
The idea for fundraising is that Teresa Fabre gives cooking classes via zoom. Motion to giving cooking classes as a fundraiser is approved
Ellen spoke about National convention. NABS is selling a t-shirt and Marylin is selling a set of t-shirt and sweat pants. 
Debbie talked about Marylin’s report. Next board meeting will be June 17. The state convention will be on October 22 to October 24. The convention will be hybrid. 
Ellen spoke about the rookie roundup on June 29 at 7:30
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